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The Arizona Department of Housing (“ADOH") has posted its second draft of the 2022 - 2023
Qualified Allocation Plan (“QAP”) on its website at the following link:

https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/forms/rental-development-lihtc

Please note, ADOH will be releasing revised application forms by October 15, 2021.

ADOH will accept written comments on the second draft of the 2022 - 2023 QAP until October
15, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. via letter or e-mail to either of the following addresses:

By Mail: By E-Mail:

Sheree Bouchee rental-gap@azhousing.gov

Rental Programs Administrator

Arizona Department of Housing (Please note that QAP-

1110 W. Washington Street, Ste. 280, Comments@azhousing.gov is no longer a
Phoenix, AZ 85007 valid email address.)

ADOH will be holding a virtual QAP Public Meeting to review the changes in the draft QAP. In
addition to the options mentioned above, attendees will have the opportunity to submit
comments via the virtual chat during the QAP Public Meeting. This session will be held on
October 8, 2021 from 1:00 pm — 2:00 pm. Please click the following link to register and join the
discussion:
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIgduutrzMiHNLXxQOQw2RTtsL9IAjQQzleEd7
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